South Carolina's Riverfront

MINUTES OF JULY 6, 2020

Robert A. Pettit, Mayor

J. Robert Brooks, Councilmember
Pat C. Carpenter, Councilmember
Fletcher L. Dickert, Councilmember
David W. McGhee, Councilmember
Eric H. Presnell, Councilmember
Kevin W. Toole, Councilmember

ORDER OF BUSINESS
PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2020 PROPOSED BUDGET ADJUSTMENT

The Public Hearing for the 2020 Proposed Budget Adjustment of the City of North Augusta of
July 6, 2020, having been duly publicized, was called to order by Mayor Pettit at 6:46 p.m. and
streamed online for public viewing at the City Facebook page: “City of North Augusta — Public

Information” and City YouTube page: “City of North Augusta Public Information” and adjourned
at 7:01 p.m..

Notice of the public hearing was also posted on the outside doors of the Municipal Center, in the
Aiken Standard newspaper, and on the City of North Augusta website.

Members present were Mayor Pettit, Councilmembers Brooks, Dickert, McGhee, Presnell, and
Toole. Councilmember Carpenter was absent.

Also in attendance were Rachelle Moody, Interim City Administrator; Kelly F. Zier, City
Attorney; Cammie T. Hayes, Director of Finance and General Services; John C. Thomas, Director
of Public Safety; Richard L. Meyer, Director of Parks, Recreation and Tourism; Libby Hodges,
Director of Planning and Development; J. D. McCauley, Manager of Human Resources; Ricky

Jones, Manager of Information Technology and Sharon Lamar, City Clerk. The members of the
public and the media were also in attendance.

FINANCE: Proposed Annual Consolidated Budget Adjustment for Fiscal Year 2020

Citizen Comments were provided by:

Perry Holcomb



Minutes of Public Hearing for 2020 Proposed Budget Adjustment of July 6, 2020

Cammie Hayes, Director of Finance and General Services, provided comments to explain the
proposed budget adjustments.
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APPROYED THIS DAY OF Respectfully submitted,

/ Sharon Lamar
Robert A. Pettit, Mayor City Clerk




